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Monday 20th February  

Grade 6 Derby Hill Excur-

sion  

Thursday 23rd February  

Swimming Carnival 

Maryborough Grades 3 -6 

Friday 24th February  

Maryborough District  

Swimming Carnival  

Parent / Teacher interviews  

1st March  

School council elections:  

Nominations close Monday 

20th February  

Another lovely week at Baringhup Primary! The swimming program 

concluded on Wednesday. Thankyou to Toni Webb and Lee Chaffey for 

a great program. It is incredible to see how strong the growth is for all 

the children over the 8 day period.  

We are settling in to the academic routine, and it is wonderful to see the 

children come in each morning ready for learning, getting their book 

boxes out, putting water bottles on tables and changing their just right 

book (their take home reader). We have begun the CAFÉ reading      

program and each week we focus on one comprehension strategy, and 

each day we combine this with a different reading strategy.   

This week in the CAFÉ program  

Comprehension strategy :  

        N-/q ©G a_l rcjj rfc qrmpw dpmk rfc ngarspcq,ª 

                3-4 gq ©Amlrglsmsqjw k_ic kc_lgle ufgjc pc_bgle,ª 

 Accuracy strategy:  

N-/ ©G ilmu rfc l_kc md _jj rfc snncp a_qc _lb jmucp a_qc jcrrcpqª 

        3-4 ©Afsliq jcrrcpq _lb qmslbq rmecrfcp,ª 

 Fluency strategy:  

P/1: I pause at a full stop.  

        3-6 Reading using punctuation  

 Expands Vocabulary  

P/1: Tune into interesting words  

        3-6: Infers the meaning of unfamiliar words  

Thanks to all the parents who could come to the information session to 

hear about the CAFÉ reading program and the Writing Program on 

Thursday evening. It was great to see the high level of interest in your 

afgjbªq cbsa_rgml _lb uf_r uc ugjj `c dmasqgle ml _r @_pglefsn rfgq

year. We strive for academic excellence in a nurturing, engaging envi-

ronment.  

Have you thought about nominating for school council? Come and have 

a chat about what it entails. It is a great opportunity to be active in the 

school community. Nominations must be in on Monday.  

mailto:baringhup.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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YOUNG SPORTSPERSON OF THE YEAR 2016 

Congratulations Bailey on your wonderful achievement in sports. John and 

Carmel Naismith from the Maldon Australia Day Committee presented Bailey 

with his award at a special Assembly at Baringhup Primary this morning.  

 

Family BBQ to celebrate the beginning of our 

school year together! Thanks to everyone for    

helping out to make it a relaxed and friendly affair!  

This week in the pool  


